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Upcoming Trips 
& Events 
 

Bank Holiday- School 

Closed—Monday 1st May 

 

Trip to Knowsley Safari 

Park- Wednesday 24th 

May  

 

Our next Stay & Play- 

Tuesday 9th May 2.15pm - 

3.25pm. Focus on Guided 

Reading. 

 

Transition to Year 1 

Workshop- Date to be 

confirmed. 

 

We have begun our visits 

to ‘Big School’ and the chil-

dren are really excited! 

Our Book of The Week:    

Commotion In The Ocean  

Word of the week: one  

  

Announcements  

& Reminders 
Spellings:  To begin preparing the children for their move 

to Year 1, we will be sending out a sheet of spellings each 

week. The children will be tested informally during a phonics 

session.  

PE Kits:  We will soon start changing for PE. Please ensure 

your child has a bag on their peg for the whole duration of 

the week, clearly labelled. This should include a  t-shirt, 

shorts and suitable footwear.  We will begin changing for PE 

on Friday 5th May.  

Reading Books: There are still lots of children who are not 

bringing their reading books in on their book change days. 

Please please could you ensure your child’s book is returned 

on the correct day to allow other children also to access the 

book.  

 

 

 

 

 

Fortnightly Family Task 

 

Choose something to measure in your household. What will you 
measure this with? A ruler? Some unifix cubes? Some strips of 
paper? A tape measure? Take a photo of you measuring   
something in your house.  
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